SUSAN McLAIN

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 29

June 22nd, 2021

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H271
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on SB 5538

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I am writing to inform you of a conflict of interest in regard to Senate Bill 5538 - the budget bill
for the Oregon Secretary of State’s Office. My daughter, Emily McLain, is the Chief of Staff to
Secretary of State Shemia Fagan.

Sincerely,
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Representative Susan McLain

900 Court St NE, Salem, OR 97301 - 503-986-1429 - rep.susanmclain @ oregonlegislature.gov
P.O. Box 3891, Hillsboro, OR 97123
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